
 

 
 
 

 
The Alaska Native Tribal Health Consortium is pleased to announce it 
is moving soon to an electronic bidding process through Bonfire.   
 
Parties interested in bidding / responding to future solicitations will 
need to register with Bonfire at https://anthc.bonfirehub.com/login.   
 

  
 
It is anticipated new solicitations will be posted on this site as soon as 
1 October 2022.  
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